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9-15-2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 I hope the beginning of the school year has gone smoothly at home! It has been great to get to 

know your students! I am excited for the school year and I appreciate all the communication I have had 

with parents so far! If you are not on the class dojo, please reach out via email so I can add you! 

Math- Math has started out great! We are working on multiplication and know our math facts! Ask your 

students about the skip counting song! Math homework should be coming home everyday except for 

the final day of the week, so please check for it! We use a skill program for progress tracking called IXL. I 

will give updates on this throughout the year! 

Wonders- Wonders is our language arts program! We are in unit 1 and working on reading Realistic 

Fiction texts! Our main skill we are working on is Sequence. Ask your student what Sequence means! 

Starting next week we will have spelling! I will send home a list for you to review with your student at 

home throughout the week. Spelling tests will be on Fridays! 

Science- We are currently taking a break from science and working on Social Studies now that we have 

finished our first Science unit.  

Social Studies- We are working on and about to finish our first Chapter of our “Meet Michigan” book 

where the students are learning the basic geography and history of our states.  

If you have any questions you can email me at sweetj@bas-k12.org or call me at  

616-287-0315! 

Enjoy your weekend and thank you for being awesome parents! 

Mr. Sweet 

Future Events to Look for: 

Half day- 9/20 


